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07/05/2024  14:08:162024/1188/A NOBJ steven hackwell approve of the application

07/05/2024  08:48:552024/1188/A COMMNT Steven Wells I am writing to express my strong support for the return of the big screen to Central Saint Giles. As a regular 

visitor of the area, I have greatly missed the screen in the past year, both during the COVID-19 pandemic and 

before. The big screen has been a wonderful addition to the piazza, providing a unique and enjoyable outdoor 

experience for the community. It has created a lively and welcoming atmosphere, where people of all ages can 

gather to relax and enjoy themselves. In particular, I appreciate the polite and professional presence of the 

security team on the piazza. Their presence has helped to ensure a safe and enjoyable environment for 

everyone. The loss of the big screen would be a great disappointment to the community. It has become an 

integral part of our local culture, and its absence would be deeply felt. I urge you to consider your decision and 

allow the big screen to return to Central Saint Giles. It would be a wonderful investment in the community and 

would bring joy to many people. Thank you for your time and consideration. Sincerely, Steven

09/05/2024  12:31:522024/1188/A COMMNT Wael Osman The reintroduction of the LED screen in the piazza of Central St Giles this year would undoubtedly be 

beneficial for the local community and businesses alike. The vibrant display adds an inviting and dynamic 

atmosphere to the area, attracting visitors and residents to engage with the space.

Furthermore, having the screen back again in the summer months would undoubtedly bolster retailers' 

business, as it provides an additional platform for promotion and advertisement. This not only enhances the 

visibility of local businesses but also contributes to the overall economic vitality of the area.

In addition to its commercial benefits, the LED screen serves as a focal point for community events, cultural 

celebrations, and public gatherings, fostering a sense of unity and belonging among residents. It also 

showcases the creativity and innovation of the area, positioning Central St Giles as a dynamic and 

forward-thinking destination.

Overall, the return of the LED screen to the piazza would not only enhance the aesthetic appeal of Central St 

Giles but also contribute significantly to its vibrancy, vitality, and economic prosperity. Therefore, I 

wholeheartedly support its reinstatement for the upcoming year.
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